
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER September 10th, 2021 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Family, 

What a great first week of school!  It was so nice to see so 

many smiling faces as I walked through the halls and visited 

the classrooms this week.  I’d like to say thank you to all of 

our MS teachers and support staff for all of their hard work 

this week with our students. We are off to a great start to 

our school year! 

Our 6th graders are a wonderful addition to our school and 

seem to be having a smooth transition.   Thank you to the 

PTSA who are coming in today to organize the “Ice Cream 

Social” for our 6th grade students.  We truly appreciate all 

that you do! 

Also, thank you to all the students who stopped by to take a 

picture with the Junior Aviator on the first day of school! 

Do not forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

Have a great weekend and good luck to all of our Junior 

Aviator Sport’s Teams!!! 

- Mr. Mastropietro 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 September 16th: BOE Meeting 

 September 22nd: Back to School Night 
          

 
 
 
 
 


